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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Our next Come and See topic is all about “Birthdays.”  
 

We will be looking at what a birthday is, how 
birthdays are celebrated and also, appreciate 
how birthdays are waited for and then 
celebrated.  
 
As with all our topics, we are keen  to use the 
children’s own experiences to prompt our 
discussions and activities.  

 
We would love to see any 
photographs of the 
children on their birthdays to look at and discuss during 
our sessions.  
 
Thank you in advance for your continued support. 

 
Please speak to Miss Wright if you have any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs J P Conley 
Headteacher 
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